
Wednesday 7th May 2014 

 
 

THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETINGS 

OF THE PARISHES OF 

LINTON, NORTON AND BROCKHAMPTON 
 

Councillor Janet Fellows,  

Chairman of the Brockhampton Group Parish Council  

has invited all parishioners to the  

Annual Parish Meeting  
to be held on Thursday 15th May 2014  

at 7pm 

Brockhampton Primary School 
 

 
 

ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE WELCOME 
 
 

1/14  Apologies for Absence 
 

2/14  Minutes of the Annual Parish Meetings held on: 

  Thursday 16th May 2013 
 

3/14  Report from the Chairman of the Parish Council 
 

4/14  Report from the Clerk/RFO 
 

5/14 Presentation from Hannah Welsh, Project Manager for the 

Bromyard Downs Common Project 
 

6/14 Public Discussion of any matters relating to Linton, Norton and 

Brockhampton 

 
Following the Annual Parish Meeting the Council will hold the 

Annual Meeting of the Parish Council  

 at 7.30pm  

 


